
Subject: Please complete by 11/30/20 – Senate Service Preference Survey 2020 

 

Dear Senate Faculty: 

On behalf of the Academic Senate’s Committee on Committees (CoC), I invite you to complete 
the Senate Service Preference Survey that will inform appointments to be made for academic 
year 2021-2022.   

The survey has three brief questions, and should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete.  

As you know, our unique and prized system of shared governance cannot function without full 
faculty participation.  It is through Senate service that faculty maintain and strengthen shared 
governance. Thus, your input via this survey is very important to CoC, as it will help us align 
invitations to serve with preferences for service.   

To access the survey, please click on the link below or cut and past the entire URL into your 
browser. 

The link is unique to you, so please do not forward it to another individual.  

CoC would be grateful if you could respond by 11/30/2020.  

If you have any questions or are unable to open the link, please contact 
(senateoffice@ucmerced.edu).  

Thank you for taking the time to communicate your preferences for participating in shared 
governance at UC Merced.  

Sincerely,  
Fatima Paul 
Executive Director 
Office of the Academic Senate 
209-756-6965 
fpaul@ucmerced.edu 
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